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Wesselhöft Considers Senate Bid in Special Election
Rep. Paul Wesselhöft will most likely run for the State Senate, District 43, in a special election.  The district encompasses Moore, Del City and South Oklahoma City. 

The seat is presently held by Sen. Jim Reynolds who won the election for Cleveland County Treasurer. 
Unlike other county offices, the Treasurer’s office operates on a fiscal year; it, therefore, will be available on July 1, 2011.  Reynolds is expected to serve during the upcoming session, which begins in early February and ends in late May and then resign before July 1. The Governor will call a special election. 
“I have been given the privilege to represent Moore and South Oklahoma City as their representative for the last six years; I look forward to another session in the House in 2011. I view the race for the State Senate as an opportunity to broaden my servant responsibilities to include three major cities, Moore, Del City and South Oklahoma City.”
Wesselhöft was elected to the House of Representatives in 2004; he was re-elected without drawing an opponent this year.

Wesselhöft has formed a new senate committee in order to raise money for the race. He expects challenges from both parties because it will be an open seat. If not successful in the race, Wesselhöft will retain his representative seat.  
“This is an opportunity that almost never presents itself to a representative; I will most likely take that opportunity. I believe Senate District 45 will appreciate a record proven fiscal conservative representing their interests at the capital.” 
